
NATURE OF PROJECT
The Town of Fort Erie is considering options to licence short term rentals, potential
rules that need to be adhered to by short term rental owners and how these rules can be
enforced to help minimize impacts within the community. Additional staffing will also be
considered.

WHAT IS A SHORT TERM RENTAL:
A short-term rental or vacation rental is the renting out of a home, apartment, or
condominium for a short-period of time. The property will usually rent out on a weekly or
nightly basis.

GETTING MORE INFORMATION
Input on the short term rental regulation, licencing, and enforcement options is welcome
and encouraged. You can provide input by speaking at the public meeting or by making
a written submission to the Town prior to the meeting.

A copy of the Information Report will be available to the public by 5:00 PM on
January 11, 2019. The information report will be available in the Council agenda portion
of the Town’s Web Site: www.forterie.ca or from the Planning and Development
Services Department.

CONTACT INFORMATION
Kira Dolch, MCIP, RPP, CNU-A
Associate Director,
Planning and Development Services Department,
Town Hall, 1 Municipal Centre Drive,
Fort Erie, Ontario L2A 2S6
905-871-1600, ext. 2502
Or by e-mailing your comments to: kdolch@forterie.ca

PROVIDING YOUR COMMENTS
To provide input in writing, or to request personal notice of Council’s decision, please
send a letter c/o Carol Schofield, Manager, Legislative Services/Clerk, 1 Municipal Centre
Drive, Fort Erie, ON, L2A 2S6 or an email to cschofield@forterie.ca.

LEGAL NOTICE
Should Council direct staff to proceed with Town-initiated amendments, additional public
consultation, including a formal public meeting, would take place.

DATE: MONDAY, JANUARY 14, 2019
TIME: 6:00 PM
LOCATION: COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT TOWN HALL

1 MUNICIPAL CENTRE DRIVE, FORT ERIE

PUBLIC MEETING
SHORT-TERM RENTALS


